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LARA WEISIGER

From: Jennifer Ott
Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 8:12 AM
To: ERIN GARCIA; LARA WEISIGER
Subject: Fwd: I support the current plan by Alameda Point Partners

FYI  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Pam Arneson <pamarneson@gmail.com> 
Date: May 7, 2015 at 12:48:37 AM PDT 
To: <AThomas@alamedaca.gov>, Jennifer Ott <jott@alamedaca.gov> 
Subject: I support the current plan by Alameda Point Partners 
Reply-To: <pamarneson@gmail.com> 

Hi Mr. Thomas and Ms. Ott, 
 
I am the mom of 3 school-age daughters and don't have a lot of time to attend planning meetings, 
but I wanted to make sure to take the time to let you know that I support the current plan of 
Alameda Point Partners for the redevelopment of Site A. 
 
I have lived on Alameda's West end most of my life. I grew up on Fifth Street and attended 
Paden Elementary, Chipman Middle, and Encinal High School.  I still live here, about a block 
from Encinal.   
Since the Alameda Naval Air Station closed in 1997, I have watched the continual deterioration 
of the buildings and roads.  I look forward to seeing this change with the redevelopment plans. 
 
Thank you for registering my support of the project. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you need any further information from me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pam Huie Arneson 
West Alameda resident since 1966 










